
Dear Friends and Sponsors: 

The 2019 Doug Shaw Foundation Golf Tournament was a great success and you 

were a huge part of that. We raised enough money to provide nine $1,000 

scholarships, bought the Myrtle Beach Rec Dept. a new hydration system 

($1,500), gave a $1,000 donation to the Myrtle Beach High School to add Coach 

Rivers Lynch’s famous quote “All it takes is all you got” to the exterior of Myrtle 

Beach High School, provided FCA breakfast and lunches to student athletes all 

summer continuing into the school year. None of this would be possible without 

your generous support. Doug Shaw continues to be invested in the youth of the 

Myrtle Beach Community still today through your kindness. The original 2020 
Tournament date has been postponed again and is now tentatively set for 
Saturday December 12th, 2020 at 8:30 am.  Tournament will again at Pine Lakes 

Country Club and we hope we can count on your support this year or for the first 

time and into the future as this fundraiser continues to grow? Remember to 

check out our tournament website www.dougshawgolf.com to sign up and for all 

the latest news. The other exciting opportunity the website provides is a chance 

for our major sponsors to create a link to their website directly from ours 

helping push visitors from our site to theirs and giving them more bang for their 

donation. Please contact me by phone or email to discuss anything you have 

questions or concerns about. We look forward to giving more scholarships away 

this year. God bless and thank you for supporting our student athletes. I am 

including a photo of the 2019 scholarships recipients, so you are able to see your 

donation at work. Thank you for helping make this fundraiser possible. 

Warmest regards, 

S. Lee McMillan, Jr.

Tournament Director 

843-222-7551

http://www.dougshawgolf/



